
 

 

THE KINDERGARTEN STARTERS - DUBAI 

KGS / C/345-20              CIRCULAR                          22/12/2020 

 
Dear Parent, 

 

Thank you for your continuous support and feedback which has enabled us to modify our 

learning provisions during these challenging times and ensure that all our students make 

good and better progress.   As we prepare to welcome back our students after the winter 

break, we would like to know how many of you would choose face to face and blended 

learning and 100% remote learning for the next three months from January to March, 

2021, subject to KHDA directives.  The timings and the timetable will continue to remain 

the same as of now.    

Please note that the directives from KHDA will be upheld if there is any change in 

the mode of learning and the choices offered in the current scenario. 

We request you to please take 5 minutes of your time to confirm your preference by 

clicking on the survey link appended below: 

 

Parent Survey Link 

 

It is absolutely essential that you ascertain your preferred mode of learning on or before 

the 31st of December so that we are able to plan the safety and seating arrangements in 

line with the health and safety and social distancing protocols as we reopen in January 

2021. 

Looking forward to your valuable responses so that together we can make the best 

learning provisions for all our students.  Thank you for your time.       

                                              
Warm regards, 

 

Asha Alexander 
Principal 
Executive Leader- Climate Change, GEMS Education 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=3Kez0n7Vf0GQrRSbhy6aocyskxK16A1GgnI4UFpEFNdUQ0JTR0Q2SVQyT0dHV1FBN0I3QzA1M0g5QS4u

